
Dear Councillors,  
 
This is why we must not build bigger roads to encourage more driving. Please take a 
few minutes to educate yourself. 

 

The case for a (mostly) car-free world 
canadiandimension.com 
 

 
I do not want to live a city where breathing fresh CO2 free air is increasingly impossible. 
People should be more important than cars.  
 
Please build more walkable neighbourhoods so that our beautiful city doesn’t become 
another casualty of consumerism. 
 
In the 53 years since I first moved to this city to begin my university studies, I have 
witnessed wetlands being destroyed, beautiful farmland paved over, and GHGs 
spiralling out of control. If you don’t believe me about the last part, watch this one: 

 

Climate Change Impacts Data Explorer 
ourworldindata.org 
 

 
You might have to watch it a few times, because you won’t believe your eyes the first 
time. 
 
You have the chance to make a difference for our future. Are cars really more important 
than people? Please make better choices for my family and yours for generations to 
come. 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/canadiandimension.com/articles/view/the-case-for-a-mostly-car-free-world__;!!Mdh6Ok0KiQ!Qt5iLUXvh5zW2Re7wr62bm7SrfXltvcJzwU-1zPeP1LIMNm9o7fENyeVPik2H25s7gdrC-3xy4ZN-DY_k2R7ew$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/canadiandimension.com/articles/view/the-case-for-a-mostly-car-free-world__;!!Mdh6Ok0KiQ!Qt5iLUXvh5zW2Re7wr62bm7SrfXltvcJzwU-1zPeP1LIMNm9o7fENyeVPik2H25s7gdrC-3xy4ZN-DY_k2R7ew$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/ourworldindata.org/explorers/climate-change?time=earliest..-316&Metric=CO**Cconcentrations&Long-run*series=true&country=*OWID_WRL__;4oKCKyt-!!Mdh6Ok0KiQ!Qt5iLUXvh5zW2Re7wr62bm7SrfXltvcJzwU-1zPeP1LIMNm9o7fENyeVPik2H25s7gdrC-3xy4ZN-Dbar6ggRg$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/ourworldindata.org/explorers/climate-change?time=earliest..-316&Metric=CO**Cconcentrations&Long-run*series=true&country=*OWID_WRL__;4oKCKyt-!!Mdh6Ok0KiQ!Qt5iLUXvh5zW2Re7wr62bm7SrfXltvcJzwU-1zPeP1LIMNm9o7fENyeVPik2H25s7gdrC-3xy4ZN-Dbar6ggRg$


 
Most sincerely, 
Marian Robinson 
 


